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Dear School Community, 

Temporary Changes to Trading Hours for School Holidays   

With the end of Term 2 quickly approaching, we’d like to advise you that there are changes to the 

trading hours of all Beleza retail stores during the holiday break. Your local Beleza store will be 

closed during the first week of holidays. 

We’d recommend families check their local store’s Google listing to confirm opening hours before 

visiting a store. As we have multiple Beleza locations across Victoria, we suggest searching “Beleza 

+ Your Suburb Name” to ensure you’re getting the most relevant information.  

Please note that all stores will close at 2pm on Friday 28th of June and be closed until Monday 8th 

of July. We’ll return to our usual trading days and hours across all stores from Monday 8th of July, 

however as our trading days differ from store to store, please check your local store’s trading hours. 

We’d like to apologise for any inconvenience that these changes may cause, and thank you for your 

understanding. We hope you all have a safe and enjoyable holiday break!  

 

Kind regards, 

Beleza School Uniforms 

 


